From: Mike Brady

Sent: Friday, February 05, 2016 2:52 PM

To: Farr, Doreen; Adam, Peter

Subject: Ad Hoc Committee Negotiations between the County and the Tribe.

Supervisors Farr and Adam,

In negotiations with the Tribe, the County has gotten the “cart before the horse.”

Before the Tribe has made any movement toward addressing even one of the impacts and
problems with Fee-To-Trust for Camp 4, the County's February 1 response states the County
will "... support Fee-To-Trust ..." Granted, this offer is conditioned.

But this is not the time to make such an offer.

Has there been one shred of a legitimate offer put on a Term Sheet by the Tribe? No. As a
matter of fact, the Tribe is offering less today that it stated it had before. The County is
negotiating with itself.

The Tribe’s posture is that if the County does not acquiesce to the Tribe’s demands, they will
simply over step the County and go to the feds. This is a hollow threat. Congress will not let an
out of area congressman control what effects our community.

Take this for what it is, an idle threat. Move forward without continuing to offer Term Sheets
that grant concessions without anything from the other side.

It’s time for the Tribe to negotiate in good faith and without threats.
Many thanks,
Mike Brady

(This is to be entered into the public record.)



